Jamestown Charter Township Board Township Strategic Planning Workshop Saturday, January 5, 2019 Jamestown Township Hall 2380 Riley St, Hudsonville, MI 49426

MINUTES

The Workshop began at 8:04am.

Board Members Present: Supervisor Ken Bergwerff, Clerk Candy DeHaan, Treasurer Scott Brouwer, and Trustees Gail Altman, Ben Miller and Tim Tacoma. Absent with notice: Janet Oskin.

Planning Commission Members Present: Dean Smith, Jeff Dykstra, Doug Ymker, Randy Zomerlei and Ted Woltjer. Absent with notice: Kevin Gilliam.

No one from the community attended the meeting.

The workshop was led by Ottawa County Administrator Al Vanderberg, assisted by John Shay and Ian Arnold.

The Board members and Planning Commission members made lists of what we consider to be the Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities and Threats of Jamestown Charter Township.

The group then created a list of over 30 future actions that the Township could act on in either the near future or a little further down the road. These future actions were first divided into 5 categories: Public Works, Communication, Parks and Recreation, Governance/Staffing Needs Plan and Community Development. Each Board member first prioritized each of these categories and chose their top 13 items from all 5 listings.

Al Vanderberg is to compile and submit the final report.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:28 pm.